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Town Manager’s Update 
December 21, 2020

 
 
Announcements 
 

• Property tax bills are due by December 28th.  Property owners who have not received 
their bill should contact the Tax Collector’s office for a duplicate. 
 

• Merrimack TV will be covering the Mastricola Upper Elementary School Holiday 
Recital LIVE on Tuesday, December 22nd at 7pm. Watch LIVE on channel 21 or in HD 
on Roku, Apple TV, and at MERRIMACK TV DOT COM. 

 
 

 
Town Manager’s Report 

• The Planning Board reviewed the Town Capital Improvements Plan on December 15, 
and made recommendations to the Council on prioritization.  The Board has not yet met 
with the School District to review their CIP. 
 

• The Planning Board also had an informational presentation from MVD on the water 
treatment project to deal with PFAS contamination.  The Board encourages interested 
residents to watch the presentation (part of the December 15 Planning Board meeting) 
on Merrimack TV replays, or on the Merrimack TV website and YouTube channel. 
 

• The Exit 11 Toll Plaza Removal has been completed by Busby Construction through 
NHDOT. 
 

 


